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Probably you have seen in the news about the terrible flooding happening in the

southern state in Brazil called Rio Grande do Sul. Where 143 people died that we know

about, 806 injured, at least 131 people haven’t been found yet, and millions being

affected by this natural disaster.



We at Brazil River of Life are helping with resources as food, clothes, and toiletries. We

will continue to pray and help them. Also, a lot of private institutions and churches have

been helping them across the globe. This is essential for a state that only has 1.5% of

Christians. For a State where there is a tremendous number of people who practice

black magic and Afro-Brazilian religions. Also, the people in the state of Rio Grande do

Sul are called gaúchos and they are prideful people.



With all this being said, we want to continue to help them with resources and most

importantly we pray that this can be an opportunity for us to continue to show the love

of Christ and share Jesus with them. We at Brazil River of Life Ministries are preparing

pastors and leaders through the Hands-on Bible College, so we can plan churches in

states as Rio Grande do Sul, so we can spread the Good News of Jesus and see their lives

be transformed by our Triune God.



Please keep praying for the people being affected by the flooding and during this time of

hardship they can find true peace in Jesus by giving their lives to the Triune God. If you

want to help, please keep praying for them to have an encounter with Jesus. We have

seen God move during this time. In addition, if you want to help financially you can send

a special gift by Check or Bill Pay at P.O. Box 8262 - Gray - TN 37615 or through our

PayPal at donations@brolm.org Thank you so much for your partnership through

prayers and special gifts.

Prayer





Please be praying for our missionaries in Mozambique, because of the terrorist attacks

happening in the last few months. In some regions, they have burned houses and forced

families to dislocate. They have burned a few church buildings as well. Please be praying

for the missionaries in northern Mozambique and the faithful believers.

Need

We still need $15,000 to finish the construction of the dorm. You can send a special gift

by Check or Bill Pay at P.O. Box 8262 - Gray - TN 37615 or through our PayPal at

donations@brolm.org Thank you so much for your partnership through prayers and

special gifts.

Celebration





We have a partnership with South Asia. Our missionaries are doing an amazing job with

small groups, sewing school, and kids' school for those who never step foot in a

classroom.

Thank you for your partnership with us! Enjoy, Share. & Connect


